
 

 

 

     
   

    
     

 

      

 

 
  

 
 

    
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Short-Listed Vendors 

RFQ WS 48-21 

Arbennie Pritchett WRF Solids Handling Expansion Design-Build Project 

The Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Department and the Okaloosa County Purchasing 
Department would like to thank all vendors who responded to the aforementioned solicitation item.  
After careful review of submissions by The Water and Sewer Department and the Purchasing 
Department, the below companies (listed alphabetically) are qualified to move forward to the next 
step in the process.  

The following companies will receive the RFP for the referenced project. 

CDM Smith, Inc. 
CPH & SawCross, Inc. 
J&P/Kimley Horn 

Should anyone have questions or concerns regarding the content within this notice, please contact 
DeRita Mason at the Purchasing Department at 850-689-5960. 


